
. 

Ewa Babiarczyk I 
I 

From: Paula 0' Dwyer [podwyer@northtippcoco.ie] 

Sent: 

To: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Subject: RE: Test 
Attachments: AES Feb 2009.doc 

02 March 2009 16: 19 

Ewa, 
Please find attached details of AES com(;,aint. If you require any further info p,dase do no 
to contact me. 

hesitate 

Reg a rd s 
Paula 

- I  _ _  - 
From: Ewa Babiarczyk [mailto:E.Babiarczyk@epa.ieI I 
Sent: 02 March 2009 16:ll 
To: Paula 0' Dwyer 
Subject: Test 

Ewa Babiarczyk 
Inspector 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource lJse 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 

Tel: +353 53 9160662 
Fax: +353 53 9160699 
E. Babiarczvk@epa.ie 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 

intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 

are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify 

the EPA postmaster - postmaster@epa.ie 

The opinions contained within are personal to the sender and 

do not necessarily reflect the policy of the Environmental Protection 

Agency. 

02/03/2009 
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mailto:E.Babiarczyk@epa.ieI


AES Nenagh, Springfort Cross, Nenagh, Co. Tipperary 

Re: Complaint received on 24.02.09 of effluent pipe discharging directly into a 
stream at bottom of AES site near dark road. 
Complaint No. 3131 

On 24/02/09 I visited the AES site at Springfort, Nenagh and met with Liz Adare. She 
showed me around the site, she IS not very familiar with the layout of the site. I observed 
an open drain on the Northeast corner of the site. The water in the drain was stagnant and 
grey in colour. 
Ms Adare asked if I would visit the site again the following day as the site manager could 
show me around the site. 
I visited the site on 25/02/09 and met with Liam - Site manager. He pointed out the bin 
and lorry wash area adjacent to the office building, this discharges with the hardstanding 
area west of the main building to an oil interceptor and is then directed to the open drain. 
Storm water collected from the east of the main building is directed to the open drain 
also. There is a septic tank on site. A holding tank adjacent to the main sorting shed 
collects runoff from the shed and is disposed of by Thorntons. 
AES have received permission from North Tipperary Co. Co. to connect to the public 
sewer. They have not yet connected to the sewer. 

Paula O'Dwyer 
Environmental Scientist 
North Tipperary Co. Co. 
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